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I wish to make a submission asking that the Killarney Municipal Area be left intact as it has 

been since June 2009 until now. 

 

From 2009 to 2014 this area was serviced by 7 elected members however in 2014 the number 

of elected members was increased to 8 from June 2014 till now. 

 

I note that the Boundary Committee Terms of Reference that no area can have more than 7 

elected members.  Hence I ask that this area be left together as it has been since June 2009 

and to be serviced by 7 elected members. 

 

Tim Coffey, 


